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WHOLE SCHOOL 
KITCHEN NEWS 

Please see attached our lunch menu for the week beginning 11th November. 

Please can we also remind you that we are a nut free school and no fresh nuts or nut products 
should be brought into school (this includes peanut butter or hazelnut spread in sandwiches). 
Thank you. 

FIREWORKS EVENING 

We are all looking forward to our firework event this evening. Gates open at 6.00pm (tickets can 
be purchased on the gate - cash only) and the fireworks will start at 7.00pm. We have lots of 
different food stalls and glow sticks to purchase.: payment is cash only - no cards. We would also 
remind you that no personal fireworks or dogs are allowed on site.  We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

DOGS ON OUR SCHOOL SITE 
 
Please note that no dogs are allowed on our school site and any parent seen with a dog will be 
asked to leave. 
 
COATS 
 
Now the weather is colder and more unpredictable, please could all parents ensure their child has 
a coat with them in school.  We are going to have the children outside in the playground at both 
break and lunchtime even if it is raining slightly to ensure everyone gets fresh air at some time 
during the day, which is good for everyone’s wellbeing. 
 
EMAILS THIS WEEK 
 
Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in 
case you missed it:- 
 
 
Anti Bullying Week 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Year 3 Term 2 Currilum Overview and 
Newsletter 
 

 
Year 3 

 
Year 4 Term 2 Currilum Overview and 
Newsletter 
 

 
Year 4 



 
Year 5 Term 2 Currilum Overview and 
Newsletter 
 

 
Year 5 

 
 
Year 6 Term 2 Currilum Overview and 
Newsletter 
 

 
 
Year 6 

 
Clarification of PE Days 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Letter regarding Mrs Mann 
 

 
Lemmings Class 

 
Poppies Available 

 
Whole School 
 

 
YEAR 6 
 
RED PANDA CLASS (MISS WILLIAMS) 
 
Red Panda Class will be going swiming again on Tuesday 12th November.  Please ensure your 
child has their swimming kit with them.   
 
ORCA CLASS (MISS FRIGHT) 
 
Orca class are looking forward to welcoming parents to their assembly on Monday 11th November.  
It will take place at 9.10am and will last no longer than 20/25 minutes.  We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 

TERM DATES 
Friday 8th November  Firework Night Celebration 
 
Monday 11th November  Remembrance Day 
 
Monday 11th November  Orca Class Assembly (9.10am – not lasting more than 20/25 

minutes) 
 

Tuesday 12th November  Wear Odd Socks Day as part of Anti-Bullying Week. 
 

Friday 15th November  Children in Need Day (further information to follow) 
 
Monday 25th November  Cobra Class Assembly (9.10am – not lasting more than 20/25 

minutes) 
 
Thursday 28th November  Marlowe Pantomime Trip 
 
Friday 6th December  Christmas Fair (from 3.15pm – more information to follow) 



 
Monday 9th December   Caracal Class Assembly (9.10am – not lasting more than 20/25 

minutes) 
 
Wednesday 11th December Christmas Dinner Day (further information to follow) 
 
Monday 16th December  Year 4 Concert (further information to follow) 
 
Tuesday 17th December  Christingle Service (for children only) 
 
Tuesday 17th December  Year 3 Concert (further information to follow) 
 
Friday 20th December  Last day of Term 2 
 
Monday 6th January   Start of Term 3 


